From: yarelloy@mcsnet.ca [mailto:yarelloy@mcsnet.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 12:46 PM

To: Paulette Mudryk <pmudryk@county.stpaul.ab.ca>
Subject: Road sign

_ County of St.Paul #19

St.Paul,AB
July 6, 2016
County Reeve and Councillors,

The descendents of the late Nick Linkiewicz{Linkiewich) would like to commemorate the 100th anniversary of his arrival to the Lac Canard/ Lac Bellevue area by
naming a road.

In April 1915, Nick purchased a homestead next to his brother Tony's homestead. Later, a third brother, Frank bought an adjoining homestead.
To follow was their sister Mary's son, Tony, who obtained land next to his uncles.

To heonor this arrival/homesteading event, we would like to name the road that turns west, off Highway 881 South, on Township Road 56 3A the LINKIEWICZ
ROAD.

First, naming the road Linkiewicz Road, spelled with a "z", gives it historical significance. Nick, his brothers and nephew were Polish immigrants to the area.
Secondly, the homesteads are now owned,farmed and resided on by Nick's Linkiewicz's descendents.

The following descendents: Andrew(Erin)Yaremko; Emilia(Lloyd)Yaremko; Jeannette Linkiewich; Randall, Yvette and Lily Krys own land on both sides of the road
to be named. They are aware of and in agreement with this proposal.

In summary, we would like the county to consider this proposal and proceed with naming the road for historical reasons. Also, the land has been handed down
to/purchased by 2nd and 3rd generation Linkiewicz families. We look forward to the 4th generation (future farmers and now "4-Hers")who are raising beef,
sheep, goats, pheasants, along with chickens and pigs.

Thank you in advance for your time. We look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Emilia Yaremko
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